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Comments: | am OPPOSED to the closure of Quartz Creek Road, Sugar Creek Road, Three Mike Road, the
upper road to Cinnabar, the access Road to the Red Metal Mine and any other trails or roads in the Yellow Pine
area. Also opening a bypass above the slide near the Eugerin Ranch would be beneficial. Closure of these and
other areas will adversely impact the large group of people that currently ride ATV and Utvs. Not with standing
the economic impact on the businesses that depend on riders business.Please reconsider this decision.



